
DISTRICT 5 DCMC MONTHLY REPORT 

MEETING DATE:  JANUARY 9, 2025 

Good evening, everyone!  My name is Vicki R., and I am your alcoholic District 5 DCMC.  I am grateful to be surrounded by all of 

you sober ‘being of service’ alcoholics.  I hope you all had a great, safe, and sober holiday season! 

It’s hard to believe that the first year of my Panel 74 DCMC 2-year term has already passed.  It was a year filled with lots of 
learning experiences. 
 
As a District, our year consisted of the following: 

• Twelve (12) steering committee meetings,  
• Twelve (12) GSR meetings, 
• The 74th GSC Agenda Items, 
• District 5’s June “Delegate Report Back/Shareback“ meeting with Districts 1 & 3 virtually participating, 
• Hosting of the Area’s September 8th's ASA meeting, and 
• A District 5 Inventory 

 
During that timeframe, our average meeting attendance was 

• 18 In-Person 

• 4 Virtually 

• Total of 22 
 
And we registered a total of 8 new GSRs. 
 
As DCMC, my first year consisted of the following: 

• ‘Virtually’ chaired twelve (12) steering committee meetings, 
• Chaired eleven (11) GSR meetings ‘in-person’, 

o Note:  One not chaired was due to being at PRAASA, but I did ‘virtually’ attend. 
• Attended twelve (12) ‘in-person’ and one (1) ‘virtually’ Area related monthly meetings/events, 
• Attended ‘PRAASA 2024’ (March - San Francisco, CA) and the ‘Pacific Regional Forum’ (July – Las Vegas, NV), 
• Attended either ‘virtually’ or ‘in-person’ various other fellowship related meetings/events. 
• Maintained and kept District 5’s website updated (https://district5msca09.com/), 
• Created and issued three (3) District 5 quarterly newsletters, 
• Provided members with as much GSO and/or Area related information received as possible, and lastly 
• Helped our District 5 members when needed. 

 
Since our December 12th meeting, my ‘Being of Service Attendance’ calendar was: 

• Dec. 19th (Virtually): P.I. Connection Call / Hosted by D5 PI Chair 
• Jan. 6th (Virtually):   District 5 Steering Committee Meeting 

 
In addition to the above ‘Being of Service’, I: 

• Worked with our treasurer on D5’s 2024 ‘FINAL’ Actuals, in order to ‘FINALIZE’ the 2025 Financial Forecast, 
• Updated D5’s GSR & Meeting Group database to be as current as possible based on the information I had and our 

December 12th meeting attendance, and lastly 
• Attended the Area’s monthly meetings and events, along with holding their Panel 74 Communications Committee 

Chair position. 
 
Due to tonight’s meeting agenda reflecting the following topic items, and which will be addressed during the applicable 
portion of the meeting, I will not be reporting more on them at this time.  

• Co-hosting of Area 09’s January 12th ASA, and the  
• 75th (2025) GSC Agenda Items Info and Process 

 
That’s my report for now.  A full copy of my report will be emailed and, also, uploaded to our website at a later date. 
 
Are there any questions?  If not, thank you for allowing me to be of service.  As always…it’s one of the reasons why I’m still 
sober today! 
 
Vicki R., DCMC - District 5 Panel 74 
district5dcmc@district5msca09.com 
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